Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Flores, Rick <rflores@blm.gov>

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 10:09 AM

To: Chase Settle

Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] Re: [EXTERNAL] Sampling Notification (Grid Iron BLI Federal #3_2RP-5137)
Chase,

Sorry for not replying for over the past month- as you probably know the government was shut down.
| will try and meet you out in the field tomorrow to see if | could pick your brain for catching me up on the project.

Thanks,
Ricky Flores

On Thu, Jan 24, 2019 at 11:12 AM Chase Settle <Chase Settle@eogresources.com> wrote:
All,

| will be conducting further confirmation sampling at the Grid Iron BLI Federal #3 on Tuesday, January 29, 2019. |
anticipate to begin sampling at noon.

Thank you,

Chase Settle
EOG Resources, Inc.

Sent from my iPhone

Rick Flores

Natural Resource Specialist

U.S Department of the Interior
Bureau of Land Management
Roswell Field Office

Ph# 575-627-0339



